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I strongly oppose HB3390A. This bill allows the legislature too much power in crafting 

ballot titles and descriptions. Referendums should be crafted by the people. And 

currently the the SOS legal body that assists people in this is working well and this 

should continue. The legislature is representative of the people working on our 

behalf. There needs to be proper balance of power and this goes too far with 

meddling or slanting referendum language to potentially misrepresent referendums.  


